

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

M. J. Brodie, President Brode

DATE:

September 11, 2008

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 08-0195

Property Tax Credits - Newly Constructed Dwellings

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill No. 08-0195 for the purpose of extending the time for filing applications for credit against tax imposed on newly constructed dwellings. Respectfully, the Baltimore Development Corporation defers judgment of this bill to the Finance Department.

Andrew Frank Angela Gibson

g:/sandra.gladden/06ccb/08-0195

